
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Our Ref: PQ’s 2632/23 and PQ 2637/23 
 
01st February 2023 
  

Deputy David Cullinane 

Dáil Eireann  

Dublin 2  

 

 
Dear Deputy Cullinane 

 
I refer to your PQ’s listed below which have been forwarded to me for attention.  
 
PQ 2632/23: To ask the Minister for Health the number of hospital-initiated scheduled 
care cancellations in December 2022, for children by hospital group and hospital in 
tabular form; and if he will make a statement on the matter.  
 
PQ 2637/23: To ask the Minister for Health the number of hospital-initiated scheduled 
care cancellations, by appointment type, for children for the full year of 2022 and for 
each month, by hospital group and hospital in tabular form; and if he will make a 
statement on the matter. 
 
Please see attached spreadsheet which contains data requested. Please note that this data is 
captured on the 10th of each month.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

_____________________  

Fiona Murphy 

Deputy CEO/Operations Director 

Email: fiona.murphy30@nchg.ie  
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